Republic of the Philippines
Department of Transportation

OFFICE OF TRANSPORTATION COOPERATIVES

21 February 2025

MS. ANALIZA P. RODRIGO

Marketing Officer

ALPHABET COMMUNICATIONS GRAPHICS AND PRINT
2/F Victoria Bldg. #142 Mindanao Avenue,

Brgy. Bahay Toro, District I, Quezon City,

1106 Metro Manila

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD
Dear Ms. Rodrigo:

We are pleased to notify your company that your price quotation and proposal for the
Procurement of Public Transportation Modernization Program (PTMP) Special
Report Printing Services, in the amount of One Hundred Seventy-Five Thousand Pesos
(PhP 175,000.00), inclusive of applicable EWT and VAT government withholding taxes,
has been accepted and approved pursuant to OTC-Bids and Awards Committee Resolution
No. 003, series of 2025.

Should you agree with the A“award of the contract, please acknowledge receipt and
acceptance of this Notice by signing at the portion provided below. Keep a duplicate copy
and return the original copy to this Office at the soonest possible time.

Your company is also required to formally enter into a contract with us immediately. Failure
to enter into the said contract shall constitute sufficient grounds for cancellation of this
award in accordance with Section 41 Reservation Clause of the 2016 RIRR of R.A. No. 9184.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

of the Procuring Entity

Conformé:

MS. ANALIZA R)RODRIGO
Marketing Officer

Date: 23 Fep. 102K
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